GEMINI SCHOOL OF DANCE
NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2001
Dear Parents,
I hope you’ve all had a good summer break. We have lots to look forward to this term and information is given below:
Examinations. These are timetabled for September 19th and 20th Times for all candidates have been distributed. Please arrive 20/30 minutes before your allocated time. Hair should be in a neat bun, not up high on the head and not down too low. Please ensure all orders for shoes etc are given to me this week. We have had good attendance during the last three weeks for brushing up on their exam work, I am sure Rosie and myself will be very proud of them all. Towards the end of term there will be an Examination Certificate and Certificate of Achievement presentation for those who were unable to take their exam for one reason or another.
Virtual show July 11th 2021: Our filming of senior dancers in our virtual show at the Congress Theatre went very well. Please let me know if you wish to order the You tube link for viewing. It’s
15 pounds per viewing.
Gemini Show 2022: Our next show for the whole school will take place at the Congress Theatre from March 27th to April 2nd 2022 inclusive which includes 4 evenings of performance and 2 or 3 dress rehearsals. We will be presenting a short ballet of Cinderella, lots of Jazz and Lyrical Dance and Musical Theatre items. Our Musical Theatre classes are not yet up and running but hopefully after Christmas.
Dance Fees: Fees are to be paid monthly by direct debit throughout the year on a regular date of your choice:
Juniors [preprimary to standard 1]: 22 pounds per month
Middles [standard 2 to standard 4]: 25 pounds per month
Seniors [standard 5 to advanced 1]: 28 pounds per month
There is a prearranged fee for sisters.
Bank details: Gemini school of dance: account number: 27379360 sort code: 30 – 96 – 26.
Wales and West Cecchetti Awards: to be confirmed later in the autumn term.
Wales and West Cecchetti Associates: to be confirmed later in the autumn term.
Choreographic competition: we will be holding a choreographic competition in summer 2022 for Gemini pupils aged 8 years and above’
Timetable: please check on the Gemini website for slight changes www.geminischoolofdance.co.uk
Looking forward to seeing you all again and hoping for some much needed normality!
Best wishes,
Jacqui
